
Concert  to  raise  money  for
Boathouse Theatre
During the Great Gatsby Festival the Vahalla arts group will
be hosting the second annual boathouse fundraiser.

This will be an opportunity to step back in time to relive the
tumultuous 1920s. Prohibition was in effect. Jazz was all the
rage and flappers danced the night away.

Wear a costume and be immersed in the decade that roared. The
event will include a wine, beer, non-alcoholic beverages and
appetizer reception, and a concert featuring early jazz from
The Earles of Newtown in the Boathouse Theatre.

This will be Aug. 12 at 6:30pm. The $50 tickets are available
online.

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2017/07/concert-raise-money-boathouse-theatre/
https://www.laketahoenews.net/2017/07/concert-raise-money-boathouse-theatre/
https://valhallatahoe.showare.com/orderticketsarea.asp?p=168&a=7&backurl=default.asp

